

Blackburn Central High School Haslingden Road Blackburn BB2 3HJ

T 01254 505 700 **E** info@bchs.co.uk

23rd March 2020

Dear Parent/Carer

School is now closed for education. Provisions will be made for those children whose parents fall into the Key Workers category. Evidence/ID must be provided of this to info@bchs.co.uk or a copy to be supplied.

The Government has given guidance as to who falls under Key Workers:

- Doctors and Nurses
- Some teachers and social workers
- Workers in key public services including those essential to the justice system, religious staff and public service journalists
- Local and national government workers deemed crucial to delivering essential public services
- Workers involved in food production processing, distribution, sale and delivery
- Public safety workers including police, armed forces personnel, firefighters and prison staff
- Essential air, water, road and rail transport workers
- Utilities, communication and financial services staff, including postal workers and waste disposal workers.

Due to guidance being regularly updated by the Government please note that this is all subject to change.

If you can provide childcare for you child/children then we expect you to do so. If there is one parent/other family member at home or your child is old enough to be left alone then this needs to happen.

We thank you for your continued support.

M Kelsall
Assistant Headteacher